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A Newsletter for Parents and Their Children		                             May 2019





Mother’s Day Tea





Pre-Primary and Pre-Kindergarten children will sing to moms. Refreshments will be served. 





Dates to Remember


5/6-5/10   Teacher Appreciation Week


5/10         Mother’s Day Tea


5/3	   Scholastic Book order due


5/24	   Parents Night Out


5/18	   Play Date at Frontier Park


5/27	   Closed for Memorial Day 


7/3	   Independence Day Parade


7/4 & 7/5 	   Closed in Observance of      


                    Independence Day



































 








Play Date


Please join us for a play date at Frontier Park.  Travel SE on Rand to Kennicott and turn left. Follow Kennicott and the park will be just before Palatine Road on the left. Meet with other parents and set up play dates for the summer.  We will meet at the 2-5 year old playground at 10:00am. Bring sand toys and a snack.  





Check out the Scholastic orders for May. Go online to �HYPERLINK "http://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs"�www.scholastic.com/bookclubs� and use the activation code GNLKY.  Every time a parent orders online LL receives a free book pick as well as the free books with every class order and the points earned with each book order which can be used for free books. 





Parents Night Out


Everyone needs a night out. Here is your chance for an adult only evening. The party begins at 6:30. Pick-up time is 10:00pm.  The cost is $25.00 per child.  Teachers are paid directly. Your child can attend between 6:00pm and 6:30 for pizza for an additional $5.





�


Tyler W. 		5/1


Henrik B.		5/6


Krister B. 		5/6


Bevery 		5/8


Miss Deana		5/13


Kira K.			5/14


Nickoletta H. 		5/17


Mia H. 			5/18


Aishwarya P. 		5/19


Brandon C.		5/21


Lauren C.		5/21


Ishan B.		5/22


Neyssa T. 		5/22












































Please apply sunscreen to your child in the morning. 





We will reapply sun block with 45 or 50 SPF before outdoor play in the morning and the afternoon.





Children should come to school in Velcro tennis shoes daily.








We are ramping up for summer. Please turn in to Debbie the summer attendance form. 


The doorbell rings in the classrooms, which can disturb naptime and other activities. If you need your door code, please email Debbie at � HYPERLINK "mailto:dcreaney@littlelearnersinc.com" �dcreaney@littlelearnersinc.com� .
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